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the booth. The Commissioners suggested to have jar full of candy to guess how many pieces
to win a prize.

Ms. LaFrienier stated she would begin gathering materials for Then & Now pi 1res,
pictures of historic features for the scavenger hunt, guessing game with dgets, ai  coloring

page.

Architectural Survey of Historic Resou s Discussion

Ms. LaFrienier informed the Commission staff sent out a request for proposal (RFP)
and have received two proposals so far, and would receive more RFP’s this week as Friday is
the deadline. In February, staff would conduct interviews with the consultants to make sure
they are a right fit for the county survey. She asked the Commission to continue to think and
look for structures from 1945-1975 and pass those along to staff.

Updates

Ms. LaFrienier stated she spoke to county attorney, ather Baker regarding remote
participation for the Commission, which allows members to call into meetings. She stated the
state legislator states if it is not specifically allowed does not mean that it is unallowed. The
School of Government has said remote participation is allowed as long as it is not needed to
make a quorum. Ms. LaFrienier stated the Commissioners can amend their bylaws but it will
not serve the purpose of determining a quorum.

In addition, the legislation establishing Certified Local Governments does not specify
that a quorum has to be at each meeting throughout the year to be eligible for certification.
She has a phone conference next week with the attorney at the NC State Historic Preservation
Office. During the meeting she is going to ask if the Commission has enough meeting
minutes, and other proof of work they have been meetii  consecutively with the occasional
no quorum.

Adjournment:
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» further business, Chairman Susan Leveille adjourned the me ng at 6:06 p.m.
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